Request for Quote for Services 
Scope of work:   
Provide for code review of the integrated draft for the 7th Edition (2020) Florida Building Code  
necessary to identify publication errors such as miss-formatting, incorrect section cross- 
reference, glitches or missing text due to unintended consequences because of integration of the 
Florida Specific amendments into the foundation code (2020 FBC).  
Documents to be used in the review:  An integrated draft of the 7th Edition (2020) Florida Building Code.

Date draft will be available: Drafts will be available between December 2019 and March 2020.
Date service to be completed:  Two weeks from the date the draft is received.  Review time may be extended with the approval of the Department’s Project Manager.
Draft review:  A minimum of two reviews.

Report format for presentation of the service and delivery date:  

A report “in Matrix format” delineating the sub-code, code section, description of the missing or incorrect information and specific proposal to fix the problem.
Individuals of interest:
TBD

The Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation (DBPR), Codes and Standards section is requesting a quote for the services indicated in the attachment.  This email serves as notice of bid for those services.  Please provide your quotes in an hourly rate and a lump sum amount via response to this email, no later than October 30, 2019.  Please note that the lump sum amount must not exceed $50,000 and hourly rate must not exceed $?.
All questions are to be addressed to Ms. Barbara Bryant in writing either by response to this email or by First Class mail using the contact information provided below.  No questions will be answered by phone.

Thank you for your consideration.

